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In 2003 Randolph World Ministries, Inc. established a relationship with Mac Burberry, one of the 
American directors of Haitian Christian Outreach (HCO).  HCO had built a school and church in 
Port called Emmanuel.  They had also just acquired an American Physician Assistant, Teresa 
Murphy who had been a full-time missionary practicing in a clinic in Seguin for the previous two 
years.  HCO was planning to build a nice, large clinic in Port adjacent to the Emmanuel.  
Randolph World Ministries, Inc. provided HCO with 12 boxes of medical supplies and a promise 
to service their new clinic lab once it was completed.  In 2007, I was able to fly from Cap to Port 
and service the nearly finished Emmanuel Clinic (upper left panel).  I assisted in drawing the 
interior plans regarding the placement of cabinets, shelving, plumbing, and counter tops.  I also 
performed three days of training for two future employees and for Teresa Murphy who came to 
Port from Seguin for the training.  The clinic is slated to open for business around Thanksgiving 



of 2007.  The other three panels shows medical mission clinics held on the school grounds while 
the clinic was under construction. 


